Traditional Catholic Schools of the Society of St. Pius X P.O. Box 159, St. Marys, KS 66536 (913) 437-2471



6/11/86

Dr. Revilo P. Oliver 701 Ohio Street Urbana, Illinois 61801

Dear Dr. Oliver:

Thank you for your kind response of June 6th to my letter.

I must correct one erroneous statement I made, i.e., that Dr. Senior was forced out of the University of Kansas for his views. I recently spoke with a student of his who also accompanied the Doctor to Ireland, about him. I asked him about this point and he said no, that Dr. Senior was not forced to leave the University over this. However, the School withdrew the credits from his course.

Dr. Senior developed health problems, resulting in three heart bypass operations. It was apparently this that effectively ended his academic

As a matter of fact, this coming Monday, June 16th, I will be visiting Dr. Senior. I have heard much about him and greatly enjoyed his book and so I thought I would arrange a meeting with him. He also was pleased to learn of my efforts here at St. Marys to establishe a study group centered around the writings of Rev. Denis Fahey. I am sure I can learn much from this visit.

Since there will not be time for you to respond to this letter between now and then, I will take the liberty of mentioning your interest to him and suggesting that he might want to contact you. In the meantime, I certainly do not think he will object if I give you his address (as best as I know it:) Glendale Road, Big Springs, Kansas 66045. His phone is: (913) 887-6132.

After I see him I will know the full story. Incidentally, Dr. Senior is

also the author of an earlier work, The Death of Christian Culture, 1978,

Arlington House.

Lastly, it has always been my hope to see you at least one more time before the conflagration which is, I believe, especially near now since Washington, as a branch office of Tel Aviv, is Hell-bent in bringing on an unecessary war with the Arab world, much of which will be fought here. I will be returning from the East coast, <u>Deo volente</u>, between August 11th-19th and could get to Urbana with little difficulty. However, if this would not be agreeable, please do not hesitate to say so (or even not say so) and I will understand. I realize your time could be better occupied with other things.

Again my thanks for your letter and I will keep Mrs. Oliver in my prayers.

Sincerely.

Rev. Christopher Hunter